
You are invited! 

When: September 17
th

, 2015 from 6:00-9:00pm 

What:  A Reception to benefit New York Yearly Meeting which represents Quaker meetings 

throughout New York State and parts of New Jersey and Connecticut 

Where: 323 W 96th St, PH 9, New York NY 10025 

Why: Friends across the Yearly Meeting have expressed a growing interest in helping their 

meetings deepen and share our Quaker values, in doing more effective outreach in their 

communities, and in passing on the practice of Friends to our children.  Please join us at 

the home of a New York Quarter Friend to hear about and celebrate our Yearly Meeting's 

work in these areas vital to our future.  Among them: 

 Emily Provance will share about the upcoming Outreach Roundtable, where Friends will 

share best practices for local outreach.   

 Mark La Riviere will talk about the Youth Institutes, training seminars helping Friends to 

be more effective children and youth educators.   

 Our general secretary Christopher Sammond will share how these efforts are part of a 

larger movement taking off in North American Friends.   

We will have delicious refreshments prepared by Whole Foods, wonderful people, and time to 

enjoy each other’s company on a beautiful deck with a view of the Hudson. 

Please come enjoy good food, good fellowship, and help support the growing edges of our 

Yearly Meeting. 

Your presence is important so please come and contribute what you can. 

Please join us!  We look forward to seeing you and thank you so much in advance. 

 


